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Dear parents,

We are pleased to inform you the procedure for registration for 

Grade 11. Your child has successfully selected their respective 

stream and we will do our best for the success of your child’s

education in school. We would request you to visit school and do 

the re- registration before the 5 April 2020. 

Due to the current situation E learning for your child will be start 

from 5 April 2020, and its mandatory your child is a part of it. So 

kindly do the needful for registration before 5 April 2020.

For further clarification, kindly contact  Ms. Suhena the registrar 

 Contact email: admission@gmsdubai.ae

 Reception Phone: +971 4 254 4222

Regards,

Gulf Model School

Dubai.
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